
  

 

 

 
 
 
October 18, 2021 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors 
City of Ketchum 
Ketchum, Idaho 
 
Mayor Bradshaw and City Councilors: 

 
Recommendation to approve Easement Agreement 22737 for the purpose of public access for ingress and 

egress along the front property line of 209 Garnet Street. 
 
Recommendation and Summary 
Staff is recommending Council approve the attached Easement Agreement and adopt the following motion: 
 
“I move to authorize the Mayor to sign Easement Agreement 22737 with Brad and Merritt McCoy.” 
 
The reasons for the recommendation are as follows: 
• To provide access for the public along Garnet Street as described in the Easement Agreement 
• To allow snow removal by the City to occur on Garnet Street  

 
Introduction and History 
A Building Permit request was received for an addition of a bedroom to the building located at 209 Garnet 
Street. 
 
The section of Garnet Street along the front property line of 209 Garnet Street currently has no easements 
allowing for legal access by the public or the City. The City is required to maintain roads to allow access for 
both the public and emergency services. Residents who live further down Garnet Street currently do not have 
access along Garnet Street to get to their properties.  
 
The agreement is intended to allow for the legal use of Garnet Street by both the public and the City.  
 
Analysis 
The proposed easement will allow access for the public and city operations along the section of Garnet Street 
described in Easement Agreement 22737. 
 
Financial Impact 
There is no financial impact resulting from approval of this easement agreement. 
 
Attachments: 
Easement Agreement 22737 
















